

Newsletter: February 2017

Contact Us

Phone: (905) 476 - 1043

Email: info@georginaskatingclub.org









Welcome back returning skaters and welcome to our new skaters!

Inclement Weather If it is necessary to cancel skating due to weather conditions, we will post this information on our website as well as send out information by twitter and email.

Congratulations! The GSC had many great skates at Winter fest and COS StarSkate Championships. A special congratulations to our skaters qualifying for Skate Ontario Championships: Nicole Bentley for placing 3rd in Star 6 Ladies and to Griffin Sherriff Clayton for finishing 1st in Gold Men's, good luck to you both.

Congratulations to Megan Jaynes for finishing top 10 in Juvenile Ladies and making the COS Future Champions Team.

Congratulations to the following skaters who finished in the top 10 in their category: Carling Allen (Star 5), Meagan Waugh (Bronze Triathlon), Tara Downing (Star 8), Mackenzie Patterson (Gold Free-skate and Triathlon), and Robin Hotchkiss (GOLD).

GOOD LUCK To skaters testing on February 13th and to our skaters competing at March Mania.

ICE SHOW— April 29th. The year end show is where our skaters get to show off their new skills. This event is for everyone. Please fill out and hand back your forms as soon as possible so that we can start working on costumes. If you have not received a form, please see a coach.

Year End Fun Day– April 1st. A fun day for the whole club. Please set this day aside, you won't want to miss out. Details to come.

Thank You! To our program assistants. We greatly appreciate all the time you give the club. Thanks to all of you that started coming in on Saturday's to help out. We are still in need of program assistants on Wednesdays.

Spring Ice— We are happy to announce we will be running a spring session. We will be offering all Learn to Skate Programs as well as StarSkate programs. Info will soon be placed on our website.

Synchro News— Both the Elementary and Pre-novice Ice-Ations teams competed at the Synchro Capers competition in Oakville on January 29th. This was a very successful weekend for the Ice-Ations! First, because this was the Elementary team's very first competition-EVER! And second, the Pre-Novice team won a bronze medal! Congratulations! You all did great! Good luck to the Pre-Novice team at Ontario Regionals February 10th &11th.

Club Jackets

If you are interested in ordering a GSC Jacket, we will be placing an order soon. Speak to Carrie Barrieau or email her at carie.barrieau@gmail.com.





DATES TO REMEMBER

No skating February 20th (Family Day).

Year end fun day April 1st.

ALWAYS REMEMBER:

For More Information please go to our Website www.georginaskatingclub.org

Stay tuned for more 50th anniversary events